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Dear committee,
Please re-consider that this Bill is all about  killing Australian  babies at their weakest  and that we
Australians kill approximately 100,000 of them each year, many in the southern states and this is done
regardless of the babies right to living among us and that most of us still consider that murder should be
treated as a major crime.
Sadly many  mothers or would-be mothers regret their actions in later life which impacts on their mental
and physical health such that they would dearly love to have been counselled at the time of the killing of
their child. There is also a dearth of babies available for adoption in Australia such that there are many
would-be parents more than willing to care for the children being killed by abortion. Please do your best
for the children of Queensland.
Yours Michael Renehan 
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